
 The goal of Project 
Graduation is to 

provide our 
graduating high 

school seniors with 
an all-night alcohol 

free, drug free, 
tobacco free 

celebration. Statistics 
reveal that prom night 
and graduation night 
are the two riskiest 
times in a teenager’s 

life. Our goal is to 
send a clear message 

from the entire 
community to our 

youth: “We are proud 
of you and we want 

you to celebrate 
without drugs, alcohol 
and tobacco because 
you are important, 

and we want you to 
be safe”. 

Livingston High School 
Project Graduation 

Greetings Senior Parents, 
 
My name is Ann Ferreira.  I am your Project Graduation 
Chair which means, together with my committee, we are 
planning an exciting and memorable graduation night for 
your Seniors.  I work together with the school, HSA, 
township and parents to create a night that the students will 
enjoy but, most importantly, be safe and create lasting 
memories on the last night together as the class of 2019!       
  
Livingston is continuing its 30+ year tradition of Project 
Graduation at no cost to the students.  Fundraising for your 
class started back when they were in 5th grade and 
continued through middle school.  However, this class is 
about $10,000 short of the amount most classes have.  When 
looking back as to why this is, we think it is because, when 
this class was in 5th grade the district went paperless and 
many communications were lost.                                            
                        
So now we are faced with planning a memorable event for 
the class of 2019, with a very small budget. If you would like 
to make a monetary donation to the Class of 2019 Project 
Graduation, please send any donation to:                                
                              Livingston High School                               
                              Project Graduation Class of 2019                
                              30 Robert Harp Drive                                 
                               Livingston, NJ 07039                                 
                          
Alternatively, you can send a donation to the office.  Please 
be sure to make any checks out to LHS Project Graduation 
and place Class of 2019 in the memo line and be sure to mark 
the envelope Project Graduation. Every donation is 
important and will 100% go directly to funding the food and 
activities happening at Project Graduation.     
 
If you are unable to donate at this time, please consider 
donating a gift card to be raffled off at the event or 
volunteer to make the event a success.  Please contact Ann 
at livingstonHSprojectgraduation@gmail.com if you have any 
questions or would like to donate to the event. 
 
As always, thank you and congratulations! 
 
 
Ann Ferreira 
Chair of Project Graduation 
 
 
 


